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Wednesday 19th April 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Important messages 

Healthy Relationships- Parent workshop- Thursday 4th May.- 3.30pm 

 

At Talavera Junior, we are dedicated to protecting your child and ensuring that they are 

equipped with the knowledge that they need to be safe in modern Britain.  

We want to communicate our plans for our Healthy Relationships curriculum with you. As 

such, you are invited to a parent workshop which will run at 3.30pm on Thursday 4th 

May.  

During this workshop, you will have the opportunity to explore the lessons that your child 

will undertake. You will then be given the chance to ask questions to your child’s year 

leader and Senior Leaders. We will also offer you support in talking to your child about 

issues associated with this.  

Please be aware that the majority of the lessons planned are statutory, meaning that 

your child cannot be removed from them. However, this will be discussed in more detail 

with you.  

This is your chance to share your concerns with us before we deliver this planning in 

Summer 2.  

We are looking forward to seeing you in this continued effort to support and safeguard 

your child.   

Yours faithfully,  

Naomi Heaton 

PSHE & Year 5 lead 

 


